
From: Nadine Wang <nadinewang2@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, August 01, 2022 3:43 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: In support of fossil free housing development 
 
 
Dear Ann Arbor Planning Commission, 
 
I was delighted to hear that the new University Inn development at 2424 East Stadium will be an all-
electric building. I commend the developer for meeting the standards of the A2Zero plan and avoiding 
fossil fuel infrastructure. This is critical if we are to reach our city's decarbonization goals. Buildings last 
for decades, and therefore it is extremely sensible to avoid new construction which would lock in more 
dependence on fossil fuels. As someone who is deeply concerned about climate change, I would like to 
see more development like this, especially on our public transit corridors. Please give this proposal every 
consideration at your August 3 meeting. 
 

Sincerely, 
Nadine Wang 
5776 Cedar Ridge Dr 
Ann Arbor, MI 38103 
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